
VEHICLE SAFETY / POLLUTION RECALL CAMPAIGN IN JAPAN 

 

Domestic／Import Vehicles 

CAMPAIGN No． Gai-3280 DATE   September 9, 2021 

MANUFACTURE General Motors Company 

（Japanese Importer :   General Motors Japan Ltd.  ） 

DESCRIPTION OF 
DEFECT 

General Motors has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, 
exists in certain 2020 to 2022 model year Cadillac CT4 and CT5 vehicles. In rare 
cases, the roof rail side airbags in these vehicles may not have been installed 
correctly during vehicle assembly.  The roof rail side airbag may have been 
assembled into the vehicle with a twist between two of the RRAB attachment points. 
This condition can exist on either the left side or right side of the vehicle. An 
incorrectly installed airbag may not deploy properly in a crash.  If the roof rail side 
airbag does not deploy properly, there is increased risk of injury in a crash. 

 

TYPE 
COMMERCIAL 

NAME 

MODEL YEAR 

RECALLED 

NUMBER OF 

VEHICLE 

「7BA-A2LL」 「CT5」 2021 134 

 

 
TOTAL 134 

 


